
TOWN OF NEW HARTFORD, CT 
BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

 
 

The New Hartford Board of Assessment Appeals will be in open session 
on 

Saturday, September 9, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 
for Motor Vehicle appeals only. 

 
All persons claiming to be aggrieved by the doings of the Assessor of the 
Town of New Hartford with regard to Motor Vehicle Assessments on the 
2016 Grand List may make their appeal to the Board of Assessment 
Appeals at this meeting. The motor vehicle in question must be present 
for review. The meeting will take place on the first floor of New Hartford 
Town Hall, 530 Main Street, through the rear entrance. Call 860-379-
5235 with any questions. 

 


